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Principal’s Message 
 
 
 
 
Our Junior Girls Soccer team lost a heartbreaker to Fleetwood in their semi final game on Tuesday. The 
score was tied 1-1 and with 20 seconds left, Fleetwood scored the winning goal. Thursday, the team 
headed to Newton Athletic Park to play for 3rd place against Queen Elizabeth in the Surrey Championship. 
Finishing in the top 4 of Surrey gives the team a berth in the Fraser Valley Championships. We wish the 
team well. 
 
Tuesday we welcomed Bruno and Paola who came to Salish with their Crepe truck.  Bruno and Paola served 
crepes to students from Modern Languages, French Immersion and Social Studies classes.  At lunch, the 
line up was long as our students and teachers waited patiently to try a variety of crepes.  
 
Wednesday morning 28 of our music students along with Mrs. Hermann and Mr. Turner headed to 
Disneyland.  The students will attend workshops and perform at the ‘Happiest Place on Earth’ this week. 
We wish them safe travels. 
 
Next week is busy with Mental Health Week.  Please look at the calendar of events for the week that has 
been posted.  May 8th is a particularly eventful day as we have Grade presentations on topics related to 
Mental Health.  We also have the Grade 7 students from our elementary schools coming for a school tour.  
 
Please encourage students to participate in the Anti Vaping poster contest.  Due to the recent epidemic of 
vaping in schools and around communities in Surrey, we are pleased to announce an anti-vaping initiative 
in partnership with Fraser Health and the BC Lung Association.  This initiative involves an Anti-Vaping 
Poster Contest for High School and Elementary students.  The winning posters will be displayed throughout 
Surrey School District schools. 
 
One winning poster from each school will be submitted and the School District will choose one overall 
winner from both a High School and an Elementary School to represent the District Anti-Vaping Campaign.  
Winners will be invited to a catered luncheon and revealing ceremony with special guests. 
 
 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait 
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CAREERS CORNER 
 

SHAD will be presenting at the next Career Café hosted by the Career Centre May 6th.  They will be discussing and answering 
questions about their exciting, month long, experiential based leadership camp that takes place in 17 universities across 
Canada! 
 
If you are entering Grade 11 or 12 and would like to learn more about how you can earn credit for both high school and 
university at the same time at no cost to you visit the Career Centre and ask about KPU’s High School on Campus.  
Applications due into the Career Centre May 13th. 
 
Congratulations to Salish students Joey Harasymow, Joon Sohn and Peyton Tan who participated this year in the YELL 
Program (Young Entrepreneurship and Leadership Launchpad).  They did an outstanding job presenting their business idea 
in a “Dragon’s Den” style presentation last weekend at SFU.  If you are interested in participating in the program next year, 
YELL is now accepting applications for students entering Grades 10, 11 or 12 this September.  Classes run Wednesday 
evenings at Queen Elizabeth Secondary from September – May.  Students who successfully complete the course will receive 
credit for Entrepreneurship 12.  Applications are available in the Career Centre and due June 10th. 
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NEXT WEEK 
Mon., May 6th  
Tues., May 7th  Surrey Arts Centre – Mental Health Event 
  25 students will be attending the Balancing Our Minds Conference 
Wed., May 8th  Grade 7s Visit 
Thurs., May 9th 9:35-10:55 Reach Out Psychosis presentation for all Grade 8’s in Block C 
 11:40-1:00 Reach Out Psychosis presentation for all Grade 9’s in Block B 
Fri., May 10th 9:35-10:55 Stigma-Free Society presentation for all Grade 10’s in Block D 
 11:40-1:00 Stigma-Free Society presentation for all Grade 11’s in Block B 
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
Mon., May 13th  
Tues., May 14th   
Wed., May 15th   
Thurs., May 16th  
Fri., May 17th  Canadian International Model UN at the Hyatt Regency (Gr. 8-11) 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Bus%20Information%20Letter.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Bus%20Request%20Form%202019-2020.pdf

